
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glencross Mennonite Church 

www.glencrosschurch.com/Box 1719, Morden, MB  R6M 1B5/204-822-3864 

9:30am Sunday School 10:40 Worship Service 

Today’s Service – Sunday, January 10, 2016 

Song Leader: Peter Hoeppner 

Pianist: Shirley Unrau 

Electric Piano:  Lisa Wall 

Worship in Singing 

Call to Worship  –  Daniel Schulz 

Announcements & Offering 

Offertory – Lindsey Hildebrand 

Worship in Singing 

Special Number – Hoeppner Sisters 

Message –  Pastor Peter Redekopp 

“What Difference Does Faith Make?”  Hebrews 11:1-16 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Church Photo Directory  

We've started working on the new  

Glencross Church Directory and are now looking for your help.  

I would like to collect family pictures of all Members and Non-

Members of our Church Family.  If you have a recent photo of 

your family (taken within the last couple months), please email 

them to me.  Anyone that doesn't have a recent family photo, 

I'll be setting up a time with you to have your picture taken. 

In the next couple of weeks, we'll also be needing your 

updated info (ie: mailing address, email address, birthdays, 

etc.)  More information will be posted soon!  - Chris Klassen 

 

 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


This Week 
Monday, Jan. 11 – 7:30 
Ken & Irene Hildebrand’s cell group will be meeting at Menno & 
Lorraine Wieler’s 

Tuesday, Jan. 12 
Church Council meeting 

Wednesday, Jan 13 – 7pm 
Sr. Youth @ Glencross 
Featuring:  Steinbach Bible College drama team “New Creation" 

Thursday, January 14 – 7:30pm 

Matt and Jenn’s care group (Pete & Louise’s) meet at church to 

continue studying “The Ultimate Life” 

Next Sunday  Jan. 17 – Deacon Installation/Commissioning 

Message – Pastor Trevor Fleming  

 

 

Upcoming Events 

Tuesday, January 19 – Ladies Fellowship Winter Event 
Ladies are invited to an evening featuring a devotional, singing, 
games and a variety of hot chocolate! 

Sunday, Feb. 7 -  Sanctity of Life Sunday 

Tues. Feb. 16 at 7pm - Annual Membership/Report Meeting 

Baptism/Discipleship Classes - Classes will begin Sunday, March 
6th for anyone interested in Baptism or Membership at 
Glencross.  The classes will be during the Sunday School hour and 
will continue for 7-8 weeks with a Baptism/Membership Service 
planned for April 17th or 24th. Please contact Pastor Peter if you 
are interested in participating. 
 
 
 

Please have all Budgets in to Ernie Wieler by next 

Sunday, January 17, 2016. 

Please send all 2015 Annual Reports to Marianne 

Klassen in Word format by Sunday, January 24.   

     It is very helpful to have them in on time! 

 
2015 SUNDAY SCHOOL CHRISTMAS PROGRAM  

The Education Department would like your feedback with the 
change made this past year to having the Sunday School 
Christmas program during the morning service as opposed to an 
evening program. 
Please let one of us know what you liked or didn't like about it, so 
we can make an informed decision going forward. 
Thank you. 
Paul Gervais, Jamie & Steph Wieler, Martha Klassen,  
Heather Dyck 
 
Glencross Church Mission Trip Opportunity 

The Glencross youth group and the 
Mission Board would like to extend an 
invitation to the congregation to join us 
for a mission trip to Vancouver                  
July 11-16, 2016. 
We will be serving under the mission 
organization Youth With a Mission, spending our week on an 
urban exposure, working with the homeless and experiencing the 
the different cultures of Vancouver’s downtown eastside.  
This opportunity is open to any persons who attend Glencross. If 
you are interested in joining us, or need more information please 
contact pastor Trevor. 

Deadline for registration: Jan 10 (today) ( $100 deposit due at 
registration) 

 

 


